
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM: 11-044 
 
DATE: October 19, 2011 
 
TO: Charlie, Leverett Chairman, Sequence VIB Surveillance Panel 

FROM: Richard E. Grundza  
 
SUBJECT: Sequence VIB Reference Test Status from April 1, 2011 through  
 September 30, 2011 
 
 
Status 

 
 

 There was no Sequence VIB reference test activity for this ASTM period. For a summary of the 
most recent reference activity, please refer to TMC Memorandum 10-045. This summary is also available 
from the TMC web site at: ftp://ftp.astmtmc.cmu.edu/docs/gas/sequencevi/semiannualreports/ . 
 
 
  
 
REG/reg 
 
c: F. M. Farber, TMC 
  J. A. Clark, TMC 
    Sequence VID Surveillance Panel 
    ftp://ftp.astmtmc.cmu.edu/docs/gas/sequencevi/semiannualreports/VIB-10-2011.pdf 
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